
Dear members of board of supervisors, 

 

Please consider carefully how you will vote on phase three expansion on the 19th. With the current extreme and 

ongoing drought and explosive cannabis expansion currently underway in Mendocino, I as a resident of the county 

for 20 years feel this proposed expansion should not go through. I feel adequate environmental review has not 

occurred particularly in a high priority basin as Ukiah is designated. This expansion is bad for our county and you will 

feel the repercussions of a yes vote in the next election cycle.  

 

Sincerely, Christopher Bartow Willits  

 


